
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Natalie Gladden"; "Chuck Johnston"; Tucker, Shelly
Cc: John Terry; c.johnson@vnrenergy.com; k.zimmerman@vnrenergy.com; m.bloodworth@vnrenergy.com;

Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Delineation Plan for the Vanguard Abo Pump Station B-6
Date: Wednesday, June 6, 2018 11:28:00 AM

Ms. Gladden/Mr. Terry:
 
NMOCD appreciates your timely addressal of 1RP-5073. Please note that there are several
inconsistencies in the proposed delineation plan. The cover page does not correspond to the
information provided on the reviewed initial C-141 from Mr. Johnston. The release date was on May
16, 2018 and GPS coordinates situated the Abo Pump Station about 0.5 miles East of API well 30-
025-05430. PLSS units need to be revised. Please confirm release location and release date.
 
Furthermore, based on an estimated depth to groundwater 50-99 ft. bg, the RRALs as written are
incorrect. Please be advised that for the delineation process, soil samples from representative
pooling locations must be tested for BTEX, TPH extended (GRO, DRO, and MRO), and chlorides even
though this was a produced water release.
 
NMOCD database indicates Federal surface. BLM can verify. If yes, then all communications and
report submittals must include the corresponding agency.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Natalie Gladden <Natalie.Gladden@whitebuffalo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 1:23 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: John Terry <jterry@vnrenergy.com>; c.johnson@vnrenergy.com; k.zimmerman@vnrenergy.com;
m.bloodworth@vnrenergy.com
Subject: Delineation Plan for the Vanguard Abo Pump Station B-6
 
Olivia,
 
Vanguard has retained White Buffalo Environmental to remediate the above referenced location. 
Attached you will find the Delineation Work Plan.  We will be begin the delineation procedures next
week.  If you need anything else from me please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
Sincerely,
 

Natalie Gladden
Regulatory & Environmental Director
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White Buffalo Environmental, Inc.
407 East Broadway
Hobbs, NM 88240
O: (575) 738-0424
F: (575) 738-0430
C: (575) 390-6397
 

http://www.whitebuffalo.com/

